
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main Street     PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

 

Period of March 1, 2015 – March 31, 2015 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                    1,158,000 gals. 

Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                         37,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                 27.75 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                    .89 gals. 

 
Sunday, March 1, 2015: 

 * Water restored on Charles Street 
 * Steve and I worked on thawing portion of water line on Elm Street 
 

Tuesday, March 3, 2015: 
 * Complaint of low water pressure on East Shore Rd. (Hyde) 

 * Text from Gayle scheduling meeting with NYRWA and representatives 
    from Paul Tonko’s office for March 20th from 10AM – 1PM 
 * Complaint of no water at Margaret Keenan’s’ (Thousand Acre Rd.) 

 * Complaint of no water Larry O’Connor’s’ (Main Street) 
 
Wednesday, March 4, 2015: 

 * Steve and I working on O’Connor’s’ water problem 
 * Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. DOH 

 
Friday, March 6, 2015 – Tuesday, March 10, 2015: 
 * Thawed and repaired frozen water main on East Shore Rd. (10 homes  

   without water) 
 

Sunday, March 15, 2015: 
 * Returned to Margaret Keenan’s home to thaw frozen line (2nd time) 
 

Monday, March 16, 2015: 
 * Completed work at Keenan home 
 

Wednesday, March 18, 2015: 
 * Spoke with Larry O’Connor regarding frozen water line 

 
Thursday, March 19, 2015: 
 * Met with Molly Reed (NYRWA) about current water system funding 

    possibilities 
 



Friday, March 20, 2015: 
 * Roundtable meeting and site visit with Congressman Paul Tonko,  

    Village Officials, Pat Scalera (NYRWA), and Village of Altamont Officials 
 

Thursday, March 26, 2015: 
 * Sent quarterly TTHM and HAA5 samples, and monthly bacti sample to 
   JH Consulting 

 
Friday, March 27, 2015: 
 * Telephone call from Jack Frame (Sch. Co. DOH) to schedule annual  

   Sanitary Survey 
 

Monday, March 30, 2015: 
 * Met with Jack Frame for annual Sanitary Survey. 
  

     
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED.   
COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF 

CIVIL RIGHTS< ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14th & INDEPENDENCE AVE. SW,  

WASHINGTON, D.C. 202500410 (518) 895-2100  TDD# 1-800-662-1220 

 


